
                                                         March 2014 

 

www.techtowndentistry.com 
info@techtowndentistry.com  

 

WE ARE MOVING 
 

To the Valued Patients of TechTown Dentistry, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to announce that our office will be expanding and 

relocating to a new development called Waterloo Corporate Campus at 580 Weber Street 

in Waterloo (the corner of Northfield and Weber Street in the former NCR property). At 

less than 3 km away from our current location, we will be able to offer a larger facility 

with main floor access that is close to the expressway and future LRT. Watch for 

expanded hours as well! We are excited about the growth of our office and have attached 

a map for reference. The move will occur in late July to allow for time to get the new 

space outfitted appropriately. We appreciate your continued support and look forward to 

welcoming you and your family to our new space and continue providing a comfortable 

and welcoming environment for your dental care. Should you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact our office! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Sellner, Dr. Jones and the TechTown Dentistry Team 

 

 

 

 


